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Red Lily acknowledges the traditional owners and

custodians across the lands on which we live, work and

we pay our respect to elders both past, present and

emerging.

Board member Mary, pictured in front of the old nurses house, 

Mary was telling Katie (Business manager) how she used to work in this house and was born 

behind it.



Community news & events!

Fishing shirts Clinical Scrubs 

Mrinal delivered the latest projects of uniforms to Red Lily Staff and Board members, fishing shirts & Clinical
Scrubs. The shirts are designed with the Red Lily logo wrapped around them.

Jess, (Pictured left) Business support officer wore her shirt out when she went to her country on the weekend.

Mark (Pictured right) trialed the scrubs in the Darwin office and was pretty stoked with how they had turned out. 

Jabiru ANZAC day 2023 

Alicia and Meannda attended the Dawn service in Jabiru this
year organised by West Arnhem Regional Council .

Meannda laid the Wreath on behalf  of  Red Li ly Health,  Meannda
and Nathaniel 's  son Nathaniel  jnr also laid a wreath with his
childcare.  They then joined the March to Jabiru Lake with an

Aussie Breakfast of bacon, eggs,  sausages,  onions,  lamingtons
and Anzac biscuitS.



Community news & events!

THIS YEAR MEANNDA AND ALICIA WORKED AT THE JABIRU COLOUR FUN RUN.
 RED LILY AND PARKS HAD THEIR OWN STATION, WHERE THEY EAGERLY AWAITED ALL

THE PARTICIPATES TO COME THROUGH THE SMOKE OF COLOUR…



IT’S THE OPENING EVENT FOR THE KAKADU TRIATHLON AND A FIRM YEARLY FAVOURITE
BY LOCALS.



ALL MONEY RAISED AT THE EVENT WENT TO CARE FLIGHT.

 Book a Heart Health Check with your GP
 Check your blood pressure 
 Use the Heart Age Calculator to
understand your r isk of heart disease.

The heart foundation  is  encouraging
everyone to do three simple things to look

after their  heart:





Some of the team from the Darwin office attended the nurses award
night on Saturday at the Darwin convention centre.

Steven Fejo, Board member attended the Advisory
Committee meeting for the VOICE project this month.



Meet Dr Brad

I am Dr Brad, I grew up in Swan Hil l , northern Victoria (Wemba Wemba country).  I have 
been in NT for 6 years and I l ive in Darwin with my wife and 2 kids.  

I have worked in places l ike Maningrida, Yirrkala, Ramingining as well as  Danila Di lba in 
Darwin. 

I st i l l work in a GP cl inic in Darwin Monday and Fridays.
I am excited about coming to Minj i lang to get to know you mob and learn some  culture 

and language (please teach me!). I would love to learn from you mob so we can work 
out the best way to help you keep healthy.

Outside of work I love making music, making ice cream, and spending t ime with my 
church community and fr iends from near and far!



Transition update 

Management of  outreach clinical  services
We are planning to transit ion some of the Outreach services in the latter half  of  2023

and early next year.



Medical services for Warruwi,  Jabiru and Gunbalanya
Red Li ly have an arrangement with NT Health for a Doctor at Minj i lang and have

continued discussions with NT Health regarding Doctors for Warruwi,  Jabiru and Gunbalanya.



There have been many diff icult ies in recruitment of doctors al l  around
Australia but particularly with remote service provision.



Jabiru Health Centre

NT Government have advised that the new Health Centre should be completed early 2024 and transit ion wil l
take place by Apri l  2024, fol lowing a period of 'bedding in'  of  the building.



Gunbalanya Health Centre

The new building development has been enhanced by an NTG announcement that $20
mil l ion wil l  be al located for the building. Al location of the funding has been announced in the recent NTG

budget.
This wil l  then allow Red Li ly to plan for a date to transit ion the services based from Gunbalanya. This is a

long-awaited
allocation of funds and is welcomed by al l  residents of the area and all  stakeholders.



If you would like to get the latest information about Red Lily Health,
    please visit our website or follow us on Facebook, LinkedIn & Instagram 

Contact Red Lily Health Board at info@redlily.org.au

Social media pages!
Website: https://redlily.org.au/
Facebook: www.facebook.com/redlilyhealth 
LinkedIn: www.linkedin.com/company/31371580
Instagram: https:www.instagram.com/redlilyhealth 

Acknowledgement: Red Lily Health is funded by NT Health, Australian Government Department of
Health, NT Primary Health Network (NT PHN) & Kakadu West Arnhem Social Trust (KWAST). Red Lily
Health is supported by Aboriginal Medical Services Alliance NT (AMSANT) & Top End Health Service

(NT Government)

 
The Red Lily Health Board Aboriginal Corporation (RLHB) was formed in 2011 to empower

Aboriginal people of the West Arnhem region to address the health issues they face
through providing leadership and governance in the development of quality, effective

primary health care services, with a long-term vision of establishing a regional Aboriginal
Community Controlled Health Service. 

 



Do you have questions or want more
information?


